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A mess age from Miss Woodward  

 
The children have all settled extremely well into their new routines 

and are a credit to you. The children continue to come  into school keen 

and eager to learn. The children have really enjoyed being back in the 

hall for their key stage assemblies. Our assemblies this half term will 

focus on our school virtues:  

TRUST, KINDESS & SELF BELIEF  

Please ask your children about our virtues and why they are 

important.  

Have a lovely weekend Miss Woodward  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

National Target 96 % 

Our School Target is 97%  

This week our attendance was: 
94.31% 

Nursery: 92.12% 

Reception: 91.46% 

Year 1:  89.92% 

Year 2 KE:  97.53% 

Year 2 NS:  96.10% 

Year 3:  91.11% 

Year 4:  98.05% 

Year 5:  99.35% 

Year 6:  93.66% 

 

The �Z�L�Q�Q�L�Q�J���F�O�D�V�V���L�V�«�« 
Micklegate with  99.35% 

Our School Vision 

�³Learn, Grow and 
Aspire �7�R�J�H�W�K�H�U���´ 

Our School Development Targets  2021-2022 
 

It is important that our school constantly strives to be the best that it can be. 
Our children deserve the highest standards and best provision to enable 
them to achieve beyond their expectations. Continuous school improvement 
lies at the heart of this aim. It is important that our school does not stand still. 
We have strong processes for monitoring and self- evaluation which drive 
improvement. This year we will be sharing with you our school development 
targets with you and the impact of our actions. 
Our first two targets focus on: 

1. Attendance  
2. Reading  

 
Attendance: Last year our whole school attendance figure was 91.87%.  
 
Reading: Following two academic years of extended school closures there 
�K�D�V���E�H�H�Q���D�Q���L�P�S�D�F�W���R�Q���R�X�U���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�¶�V���S�U�R�J�U�H�V�V���L�Q���U�H�D�G�L�Q�J�����7�K�L�V���\�H�D�U���Z�H���Z�L�O�O��
be starting our new phonics program and promoting our whole school ethos 
of reading for pleasure , to help all of our children become fluent and 
confident readers.  

 
We look forward to working with you on our targets. 

Morning Arrival  

We are delighted with how well our 

morning arrangements are going. It is 

great that the children are in their 

class line at 8.40am, this means they 

are all settled in class and ready to 

start their learning at 8.50am. 

We would just like to make a few 

tweaks. Please can we ask 

parents/carers to wait in the Mugga 

with their children. Once your child is 

in the line with their teacher, please 

can you leave the playground 

promptly to avoid congestion and 

help with our Covid 19 risk 

assessment.  

Thank you for ongoing support. 

Haxby 100 Experiences 

The Haxby Road 100 �]�•�������‰�o�����P�����(�}�Œ���}�µ�Œ�����Z�]�o���Œ���v�[�• Creative, Cultural and Everyday Entitlement. 

We are part of the York Cultural Education Partnership. We strongly believe that culture 

enriches lives, and participation in creative and cultural activities can have a significant impact 

on our pupils, by developing their appreciation and skills and helping them to learn. Now that 

Covid 19 restrictions have eased, the children will be taking part in lots of exciting experiences 

over the year. The classes in school have already had a great experience visiting their street 

name and learning about the history. Please remember to check our Facebook and Twitter to 

�•�������š�Z�������Z�]�o���Œ���v�[�•���o�����Œ�v�]�v�P�X�� 

 


